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Online Learning for People with Type 2 Diabetes

HeLP-Diabetes: Starting Out 

Shoba Poduval, UCL Research Department of 

Primary Care & Population Health 

Why is it 

important now?

What did we do?

What did we find?

What was 

the aim of the 

research?

How will the research be 

communicated?
• Presented at 3 conferences

• Being prepared for publication

What impact will it have?
We re applying for funding for research to 

compare HeLP-Diabetes: Starting Out with 

face-to-face courses. This will help the 

NHS make a decision about investing 

in it, and offering it to more patients. 


